

Oak Bay High School Next Week @ Oak Bay High Jan 24-28, 2022

UPCOMING DATES

Jan 24th OB PAC Meeting

Jan 28th Graduation Assessments-CANCELLED

Jan 31st First day of Semester 2

Feb 5th No sort Bottle drive

Feb 11th Semester 1 Report Card Distribution



Graduation Assessments – January 28th CANCELLED

Due to the ongoing challenges presented by the pandemic, the January administration session of the provincial graduation assessments is cancelled. This includes Numeracy 10, Literacy 10, Literacy 12 & FRAL 12. No Grade 12 students who are on track to graduate in the 2021/22 school year will be impacted by this cancellation. Further information on upcoming sessions will be provided by mid-February, including a question and answer document to support conversations with students and parents.

Please note that January 28th is a Curriculum Completion Day and as such, there will be **NO** scheduled classes.

Please contact Oak Bay High School Administration with any questions or concerns.

Altered schedule January 24th to January 28th

• Monday January 24th – Classes scheduled as normal

Tuesday January 25th – Classes scheduled as normal

Wednesday January 26th – Block A - 9:00am to 11:35am

Block C - 12:10pm to 2:45pm

Thursday January 27th - Block B - 9:00am to 11:35am

Block D - 12:10pm to 2:45pm

- Friday January 28th Curriculum Completion Day no regular classes scheduled.
- Monday Jan 31st 1st day of semester 2.

Parents of Grade 12s - Baby Submissions for Yearbook

Yearbook Baby Grad submission is now open!

All pictures and write ups must be submitted by Friday, February 14th. The write up must be to a maximum of 50 words. This is an opportunity to have your child's baby picture(s) in the yearbook with a personal message. The Baby Grad entries are optional. You may choose to enter one or two if you would like to, they may come from parents, siblings, grandparents, etc. The cost is \$10 per submission, to a maximum of 2 per student. Your write-up may include anything you would like, a quote, well-wishes, memories, etc.

Please submit through this form http://bit.ly/2022babygrad Payment can be made through SchoolCash Online.

If you have any questions or concerns please email Ben at bturner@sd61.bc.ca



A big congratulations to the Ski and Snowboard team for their first official race day up at Washington on Monday. The teams placed 1st overall, winning in all 4 categories. Way to go Oak Bay!

The **OB tennis Team** information meeting will be Jan 26th @ lunch in room 309-beginners are welcome. First try-out practice will be Feb 1st @ 7:55-8:50am.

PAC Meeting

The Oak Bay High PAC invites parents and guardians to join our monthly PAC meeting via Zoom this Monday, January 24th at 7:00 p.m. There will be an update on Graduation activities and deadlines. Parents who are interested in volunteering to help organize 2022 graduation activities, please contact obh.pac.chair@gmail.com.

Meeting sign up:

Topic: Jan 2022 PAC meeting

Time: Jan 24, 2022 07:00 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting https://gvsd61.zoom.us/j/65035623050?pwd=WEdwTzBKZUdWUHN1dTZMWENBN3VnUT09

For more information about Oak Bay High PAC, visit https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/parent-info/oak-bay-high-school-pac/

School Police Liaison Officer Program Survey

The School Police Liaison Program Survey results are in and VCPAC is seeking input from parents. To access the results:

- 1) please click here https://www.sd61.bc.ca/board-of-education/meetings-of-the-board/.
- 2) scroll to the agenda under the Education Policy and Directions Committee Jan 10, 2022
- 3) See pg. 45 for memo and survey results

Feedback may be sent to: info@vcpac.ca.



January 2022 Snapshot

Impact of Social Media on Teens

